Ottawa, Canada K1A 0G2

FEB 2 7 2014

Jan Buterman President Trans Equality Society of Alberta Post Office Box 2053, Edmonton Main Edmonton AB T5J 2P4

Dear Jan Buterman:

Thank you for your letter of February 10, 2014, addressed to the Honourable John Baird, Minister of Foreign Affairs, concerning Canadian passport application requirements and policies.

As of July 2, 2013, Passport Canada falls under the responsibility of the Honourable Chris Alexander, Minister of Citizenship and Immigration. I have, therefore, taken the liberty of forwarding a copy of your correspondence to his office for consideration.

Thank you for writing.

Yours sincerely,

Hélène Chouinard

Il. Choung

Ministerial Correspondence Division

c.c. Office of the Honourable Chris Alexander, P.C., M.P.

